متحان اللغة الإنجليزية التعليم المستمر





تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع مناهج مملكة البحرين

موقع المناهج ← مناهج مملكة البحرين ← الصف التاسع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← ملفات متنوعة ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 01-03-2026 17:46:48

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب ا اختبارات الكترونية ا اختبارات ا حلول ا عروض بوربوينت ا أوراق عمل منهج انجليزي ا ملخصات وتقارير ا مذكرات وبنوك ا الامتحان النهائي ا للمدرس

المزيد من مادة لغة انجليزية:

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف التاسع











صفحة مناهج مملكة البحرين على فيسببوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف التاسع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول	
نموذج الإجابة الرسمي لامتحانات اللغة الإنجليزية	1
نموذج إجابة الامتحانات النهائية	2
امتحان اللغة الإنجليزية الشامل	3
نموذج إجابة لامتحان اللغة الإنجليزية	4
كتيب تدريبي شامل في اللغة الإنجليزية	5

SERIAL N	VO.

KINGDOM OF BAHRAIN MINISTRY OF EDUCATION

<u>INTERNAL EXAMS SECTION</u> GENERAL INTERMEDIATE CERTIFICATE/CONTINUOUS EDUCATION.

END-OF-FIRST SEMESTER EXAM 2024/2025

ENGLISH LANGUAGE

TRACK: CONTINUOUS EDUCATION
Time: 2½ Hours

TOTAL MARKO WORDS AND FIGURES		7	7	71	7
TOTAL MARKS WORDS AND FIGURES	SKILLS	QUESTIONS	MARKS	STUDENT'S SCORE	MARKED BY
	LISTENING	LISTENING (1)	(15)		
	30 MARKS	LISTENING (2)	(15)		
()		READING (1)	(10)		
202	READING 34 MARKS	READING (2)	(10)		
TOTALLED BY		READING (3)	(14)		
:	WRITING	WRITING (1)	(16)		
CHECKED BY	36 MARKS	WRITING (2)	(20)		
	ТС	TAL	100		
يهين-وزارة النبيد	e e				
بطاقة بيانات 🐉 🕌 بطاقة بيانات	بحرين	مملكة ال		سري	الرقم ال
		وزارة التربية			
المعالمة ا	نات الداخلية	قسم الامتحان			
2025 /2021					
	له للعام الدراسي	دة الإعدادية المعادا	نحان الشها،		WWW. 12/25 83
(الفصل الدراسي الأول)				:	اسم الطالب
رقم الجلوس:				:	اسم المدرسة
_التـاريخ:/م		(CONTINUOUS EDI	UCATION)	نة الإنجليزية	المادة: اللغ

KINGDOM OF BAHRAIN MINISTRY OF EDUCATION INTERNAL EXAMS SECTION

GENERAL INTREMEDIATE CERTIFICATE: CONTINUOUS EDUCATION END OF FIRST SEMESTER EXAM 2024-2025

COURSE NAME: ENGLISH LANGUAGE	TIME: 2½ HOURS	=
Part 1: Listening 1	(30 marks)	
A-You will hear a conversation between Anna a ceremony. Listen and circle (T) for true sent	9	
false sentences.		
	(6x2.5=15 marks)	1 5

1	Peter wants to take his sister to the graduation ceremony.	Т	F
2	Anna hopes the graduation ceremony will be bigger than the one last year.	Т	F
3	Peter thinks the new college hall is big enough for the graduation ceremony.	Т	F
4	Peter thinks the DJs play a good range of music.	Т	F.
5	Anna hopes the college cafeteria will supply the food for the graduation ceremony.	Т	F
6	Peter is confident the graduation ceremony will end after 9:00 p.m.	Т	F

Part 1: Listening 2

A- You will an advert for a travel agency. For each question (1-6), fill in the missing information in the numbered spaces with <u>one word or numbers</u> only. You will hear the recording twice.

15

(6x2.5=15 marks)

ARCTIC TRAVEL

How about a winter break in Lapland this year?

- Destination: Abisko, Sweden
- Accommodation: (1)nights at the Ice Hotel and
 (2)night at the Abisko Mountain Station.
- Activities: dog sledging, (3), snowmobiling, see the Northern lights.
- Price: £ (4).....
- Includes: flights, accommodation, (5) & evening meals, transport, airport (6), clothing hire.

house is now (10) museum.

with

the

9

10

A

Α

Part 2: Reading 1

(34 marks)

A- Read the text below and choose the correct answer for each space. Circle the correct letter A, B, or C. Number (0) is done for you as an example. (10x1=10 marks)

10

took

as

an

 \mathbf{C}

 \mathbf{C}

Zalipie Village

Many people repaint the walls of their houses, to (0) ...cover... up minor damage and signs of weathering, (1) most don't do it with huge, colourful pattern of flowers! In Poland, there is a village called Zalipie (2) every house has had this treatment, and for this reason, Zalipie can claim to be the (3)..... beautiful village in the country - and perhaps the world. No one is sure when or how (4)..... tradition originated. Local people say that it was when smoke (5) cooking-fires made white walls look dirty, and the women of Zalipie began to decorate them with strong colours (6)...... brighten them up. Zalipie even (7)..... one day each year set aside for the artwork to be done, when new designs can be added and old ones renewed. It has become a sort of competition. Felicja Curylowa (8) it further than any, and covered almost every surface of her cottage (9) painted flowers - inside and out! Her

disappear 0 \mathbf{A} B \mathbf{C} cover potect \mathbf{C} 1 B A and but SO 2 A what B when \mathbf{C} where 3 \mathbf{C} A B most more each 4 \mathbf{C} A this B those these 5 \mathbf{C} A from B for off \mathbf{C} 6 A B too to as 7 A have B C has had 8 A C made B brought

Page 3 of 9

of

a

 \mathbf{B}

B

Part 2: Reading 2

B- Look at the text in each question. Circle the letter next to the correct explanation a, b or c. Number (0) is done for you as an example.

10

(5x2=10 marks)

0

NEVER LEAVE LUGGAGE UNATTENDED

a.)You must stay with your luggage at all times.

b. Do not let someone else look after your luggage.

c. Remember your luggage when you leave

1

2

3

4

5

Note

Just a quick note to say thank you for the great meal last night. Next time, you will have to come over to my place!

Annie

NO PARKING

SUN-THURS 8:00 AM-6:00 PM

Stolen or lost credit cards should be reported to the bank as soon as possible. Replacement will be sent within five working days.

a. Annie cooked a great meal last night.

b. Annie went to a restaurant last night.

c. Annie went to her friend's house last night.

a. You cannot park here at the weekend.

b. You can park here after 6:00 pm on weekdays.

c. You cannot park here before 8:00 am.

- a. New cards are available at the bank.
- b. Your new card will be posted within five days

c. You must inform the bank to get a new card.

MAIN MUSEUM ENTRANCE



WHEELCHAIR ACESS



To: Linda From: Adam

Re: geography book

Hi, Linda. I need my geography book back. Big test on Tuesday! Can you bring it with you to the gym

tomorrow? Thanks!

- a. Wheelchairs are not allowed in the museum.
- b. There is a special entrance for wheelchair users.
- c. Visitors can use wheelchairs for free.

a. Adam has a geography test on Tuesday.

b. Linda wants to study at the gym.

c. Adam wants to borrow Linda's book.

Page 4 of 9

Part 2: Reading 3

Read the following text carefully. Then answer the following questions.

14

John Fisher

John Fisher, a builder, and his wife Elizabeth wanted more living space, so they left their small flat for an old 40-metre-high castle tower. They have spent five years turning it into a beautiful home with six floors, winning three architectural prizes.

'I love the space, and being private,' Elizabeth says. 'You feel separated from the world. If I'm in the kitchen, which is 25 metres above the ground floor, and the doorbell rings, I don't have to answer it because visitors can't see I'm in!' 'There are 142 steps to the top, so if I go up and down five or six times a day, it's very good exercise! But having to carry heavy things to the top is terrible, so I never buy more than two bags of shopping from the supermarket at a time. Apart from that, it's a brilliant place to live.'

'When we first saw the place, I asked my father's advice about buying it, because we couldn't decide. After paying for it, we were a bit worried because it looked awful. But we really loved it, and knew how we wanted it to look."

'Living here can be difficult – yesterday, I climbed a four-metre ladder to clean the windows. But when you stand on the roof you can see all the way out to sea on a clear day, and that's a wonderful experience. I'm really glad we moved.'

Read the sentences carefully, then circle the correct answer (a, b, or c). $(2 \times 4 = 8 \text{ marks})$	
 1. What is the writer trying to do in the text? a. recommends a particular builder b. describes what it is like to live in a tower c. explains how to win prizes for building work 	
 2. From this text, a reader can find out a. Why visitors are not welcome at John and Elizabeth's house. b. Why Elizabeth exercises every day. c. Why John and Elizabeth left their flat. 	
 3. Which of the following best describes Elizabeth's feelings about the tower? a. She wanted it as soon as she saw it. b. She likes most things about it. c. She has been worried since they paid for it. 	
 4. What problem does Elizabeth have with living in such a tall building? a. Her visitors find it difficult to see if she is at home. b. She cannot bring home lots of shopping at once. c. It is impossible to clean any of the windows. 	
B. Answer the questions below.	
1. How many years did John and Elizabeth spend to turn the tower into beautiful place?	
2. How does Elizabeth describe going up and down five or six times a day?	6
3. Who did Elizabeth ask for advice to buy the place?	

16

Part 3: Writing 1

Score

4

4

(36 marks)

Write a paragraph about the suitable job for someone you know.

In your paragraph

- State his/her name, the job
- Describe his/ her personality
- mention what he/she likes or enjoys doing
- Say why he/she suitable for this job

	(Write between 80 -100 words)							
•••••								
•••••			• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		•••••			
		_00			•••••••			
•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		•••••			
•••••		•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •					
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •								
		7.46	.					
		A -			• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •			
• • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	•••••••••••	•••••	•••••			
•••••			••••••		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •			
• • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •							
••••••				•••••	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •			
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •			• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •				
					*			
	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	••••••			
• • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	•••••			
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •			• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *			
1 #2 1 W	Α			T 1 4 11				
للمعلم فقط	Accuracy	Appropriacy	Organisation	Task Achievement	Total			

4

4

Part 3: Writing 2

Answer ONE question ONLY.

Either

A. Write an email to a friend telling him /her about strategies for learning English.

In your email

- explain why people need to learn English
- name three strategies for learning English
- give one example for each strategy

Or

B. You have some housing problems. Write a letter of complaint to your landlord manager requesting to fix the problems.

In your letter includes the following points:

- state where you live
- describe what the problems are
- your request to fix the problems

(Write between 100 - 120 words)

2026 1
Yours,
Ali/Alia

للمعلم فقط	Accuracy		Appropriacy		Organisation		Task Achievement		Total	
Score	5	Å	5		5		5		20	

END OF EXAM